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Dear colleagues, 
 
The workshop of the Working Group on Archaeological Soil Micromorphology (WASM) will 
take place this year in Paris from Wednesday 8th to Friday 10th July 2020, at the university 
campus of Sorbonne Université, located down town (map below). 
Registration is open until 30th April 2020. 
Places are limited to 45 people, and registration is considered to be accepted as soon as the fees 
are paid by bank transfer. Thank you for your understanding. Please refer to the registration form 
to get payment information. 
 
You are very welcome to bring your own thin sections and phytoliths slides. Please fulfil the 
registration form by giving in few words a brief description of the slides, the site name, the 
chronology, and the topic.  
Poster can also be exposed (A0 format). They will be presented in 5min talk. For those who 
bring sections and/or poster, short papers will be published right after the workshop if you 
provide a 15000 signs text before the 31th May 2020. 
 
Looking forward to meet you in Paris in July. 
 
The organising committee, 
Quentin Borderie 
Aline Garnier 
Laurent Emmanuel 
Christophe Petit 
Alexandra Pineau 
 
quentinborderie@yahoo.fr 
aline.garnier@u-pec.fr 

Sorbonne Université, 4 place Jussieu 

mailto:quentinborderie@yahoo.fr
mailto:aline.garnier@u-pec.fr

